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Notice to Shipping NO. 21 - 2021 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 

Water Levels on Lake St-Louis 
 

Mariners are advised that the outflow from Lake Ontario has returned to plan flow. As a result, 
the water levels on Lake St. Louis have increased and the speed restrictions outlined in Notice 
Shipping #16 of 2021, Montreal / Lake Ontario section, are no longer in effect.  

We will continue to monitor the water levels and advise you of any other changes. 
 
 
July 19, 2021 


